The Rev. Donald J. Schnitzius St. John the Evangelist Church 380 East Little Canada Road St. Paul, Minnesota 55117

Dear Father Schnitzius:

We thank you for your check in amount of \$26,439.00 as final payment for the new pipe organ. Receipt is enclosed.

We appreciate very much the privilege of installing the new pipe organ for your church and take this opportunity to assure you of our continued interest.

Sincerely,

M. P. MÖLLER, INC.

Peter Möller Daniels Vice President

PMD/oa Enclosure

cc: Mr. Clarence Gould

M. P. MÖLLER, INC. Hagerstown, Md.

> We hereby accept the pipe organ built by you and erected in ST. JOHN THE EVANGELIST CHURCH

of this city, in accordance with the terms of our contract.

Signed

Committee

11278

ORGAN DEDICATION RECITAL Saint John the Evangelist Church

April 30, 1978

2:00 P.M.